
Public Notice
To the Citizens of Ben Hill County

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing is scheduled to be held by the Ben Hill
County Planning Commission on June 21st, 2021 at 5:30 pm at the City Hall,
Upstairs Conference Room, located at 302 E Central Ave, FItzgerald, GA 31750.

The Public Hearing with the Ben Hill County Commissioners is scheduled for July
6th, 2021 at 6:00 pm at the Ben Hill County Courthouse Annex, located at 324 E Pine St
Fitzgerald, GA 31750.

The purpose of the hearings:

A Special Exception for a Cell Tower: Located at 1376 Jacksonville Highway, DEED
Book 865 Page 25; Plat Book 785, Page 222; Parcel 413 17B

Petition by Christopher Walker, Rezone of the listed property parcel from R9 to GF
Parcels, 5 total, LT 15 BLK C Tanglewood, Tanglewood SD BLK C LTS 12-14, LT 11
BLK C Tanglewood, LT 10 BLK C Tanglewood (1124 Jacksonville Hwy), LT 9 BLK C
Tanglewood. From R9 to GF.

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, Individuals with disabilities who requires certain
accommodations in order to allow them to observe and/or participate in this meeting, or who have
questions regarding the accessibility of the meeting, or the facilities are required to contact the County
Clerk at 229-426-5100 Monday thru Friday between the hours of 8:30 – 4:30pm before the hearing date,
to allow the County to make reasonable accommodations for those persons


